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Comments: Wilderness Recommendations

 

Please reevaluate opportunities for more Wilderness areas in the Custer Gallatin National Forest.  Having lived in

the area for many years and having seen the impacts of encroachment of civilization on the Colorado Wilderness

Areas, it is critical that this very important area in the lower 48 be protected.  I believe the entire Gallatin Range

roadless area as advocated by the Montanans for a Gallatin Wilderness, as well as recommend wilderness in the

Crazy Mountains, and Bridger Range should be included. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration

-- 

 

 

 

Tom Bradley

Cell - 720-933-1700

Email - tompbradley@gmail.com

 


